
 

 

 

 

19 April 2016 

 

 
To:  Permanent Secretary, Ministry of Financial Services, Good Governance and 

Institutional Reforms  

 

Private Notice Question 

 

I have to inform you that the Honourable Leader of the Opposition,  

Mr Paul Raymond Bérenger, GCSK, MP, has given notice of the following Private Notice 

Question which he proposes to put to the Honourable Minister of Financial Services, Good 

Governance and Institutional Reforms at the sitting to be held today, Tuesday 19 April 2016  

at  11.30 a.m. 

 

 

To ask the Honourable Minister of Financial Services, Good Governance and 

Institutional Reforms – 

 

Whether, in regard to the Heritage City Project, he will, for the benefit of the House, 

obtain from the State Land Development Company Limited and Heritage City 

Company Limited, information as to – 

 

(a) if a consultant has been appointed to prepare a Master Plan for the Highlands 

Project, including the Heritage City; 

 

(b) if a feasibility study is available therefor; 

 

(c) if an EIA has been obtained therefor; and 

 

(d) if Stree Consulting of Dubai has been appointed for the design thereof without 

any tender procedure and, if so, indicate the terms of appointment thereof? 

 

(e) if the contractors therefor have been pre-qualified; and 

 

(f) the latest funding proposals therefor? 

 

 

 

 

        Bibi Safeena Lotun (Mrs) 

      Clerk of the National Assembly  


